
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Board of Direct-
ors of the Midway City Sanitary District will hold a public
hearing pursuant to Health and Safety Code Section
6489(b) and Water Code Section 20203, to consider or-
al and written comments concerning the proposed adop-
tion of Ordinance No. 74, an Ordinance of the Board of
Directors of the Midway City Sanitary District of Orange
County, California, adjusting the compensation for the
Board of Directors. In 2021, the District adopted Ordin-
ance No. 70, increasing the compensation for Directors
for each day’s attendance at Board meetings or for each
day’s service rendered as a director at the Board’s re-
quest by $30.31, from $269.69 to $300.00. Proposed
Ordinance No. 74 would increase compensation of the
Board of Directors by $45.00, from $300.00 to $345.00,
as authorized by Health and Safety Code Section
6489(b) and Water Code Section 20202.

The public hearing will be held on February 18, 2025 at
5:30 p.m., in the Board’s Meeting Room at the District
Office, located at 14451 Cedarwood Street, Westmin-
ster, California.

Persons desiring further information or wishing to sub-
mit written comments may contact the following:

Robert Housley, General Manager
Midway City Sanitary District
14451 Cedarwood Street
Westminster, CA 92683
Phone: (714) 893-3553


